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Seasons Greetings Free Spirits,  

Thank you to all Units who submitted their Mid-Year Reports. District Mid-Year Reports are due by 

December 15th. I look forward to reading what Units and Districts have done to promote the Poppy 

Program. Being able to pass out Poppies all year round has increased awareness about this Program. 

 

I am eager to see everyone’s Poppy Hats at our Poppy Hat contest at DEC. Guidelines are on the 

department website.  

 

To ensure there are enough Poppies for all Units. We will be having a Poppy Making Party on 

Sunday, January 26th, 2025 at Lakewood Post 496 in Long Beach from 2:30pm-5pm. All are invited! 

Whether you’re a pro at poppy making or a first timer, like me, you are invited!! Please RSVP with 

me or PPM Debbie Butler at (213) 200-0477. 

 

During this holiday season, please take a moment to remember our nation’s heroes and remember 

why we wear the red poppy. May you have a great month spending time with those near to your 

heart. Please take and send me photos if you have added poppies to your holiday decor.  

 

 

Happy Holidays, 

Gabriella Ramos 

Poppy Chairman, Department of California 2024-2025 

(626)261-2375 

Gabriella.aux@gmail.com 


